
______________________________________________________

PTA Accepting Nominations for Executive Board

for 2014-2015 School Year

The PTA Nominating Committee is accepting nominations for the Executive Board for the 2014-2015 
school year.  If you, or someone you know, is interested in a position on the PTA's Executive Board, 
please fill out the form below and return it to your child's teacher.  In order to be nominated, you must 
be a paid PTA member this year.

The Nominating Committee will be contacting each nominee.  If running unopposed, the new Board 
members will be announced at the PTA General Meeting for the election of Executive Board officers 
on   Tuesday, May 27  th   at 7 p.m.    Nominations can be accepted from the floor during the meeting. If 
two or more members are running for the same position, a vote will be held during the meeting. 

Please feel free to contact any of the members of the Nominating Committee (contact information is 
below) if you have any questions about the positions.  Thank you for your consideration while deciding
to become more active in the Carney PTA.  

Sincerely, 

The PTA Nominating Committee

Kim Cooper (Kimcooper0527@gmail.com or 410-241-0896)

Tina Crow (tinacrow21@yahoo.com or 443-677-0742 )

Judy Heiger (jlheiger@yahoo.com or 410-668-3543)

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Name of Nominee:  __________________________________________________________________

Phone number of Nominee:  ___________________________________________________________

Child(ren)'s Name(s):  ________________________________________________________________

Child(ren)'s Grade(s):  ________________________________________________________________

Nominated By:  _____________________________________________________________________

Circle Position running for:  President Vice President Treasurer Secretary
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